
                                                        
 

 January 27, 2023 
 
 
 

Addendum No. 4 
 

Invitation for Bid (IFB) V-2208 
 

Vehicle Exhaust Hose Reel Project at Mitchel Field   
 
To All Prospective Bidders: 

The following constitutes Addendum No. 4 issued to the bid documents for IFB No. V-2208.  
Each Bidder must acknowledge receipt of this Addendum on Schedule III of the Addenda 
Acknowledgement form. Failure to do so may render a quotation non-responsive and therefore 
disqualified. 
 

NOTICE: 
BIDDERS ARE ADVISED THAT THIS SOLICITATION HAS BEEN POSTPONED UNTIL 

FURTHER NOTICE. 
 

Bidders may obtain copies of all Addenda on the NICE Bus Procurement website at 
https://www.nicebus.com/About-NICE/Procurement  

 
If you have any questions regarding this Addendum No. 4, please contact the Purchasing 
Representative, Lamica St. Louis at tel. no. 516-296-4170 or email: 
lamica.stlouis@transdev.com. 
 
Thank you,  
 
Lamica St. Louis  
Procurement Department 
Transdev Services, Inc.  d/b/a NICE Bus 
700 Commercial Avenue  
Garden City, NY 11530 
516-296-4170  
lamica.stlouis@transdev.com  
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